Minutes of committee meeting 16th Jan 2019
All committee members present. 
Members all in agreement to remain on committee for upcoming year.
Morgans. Mavis has had email and assurance we will have them ready for sale in Feb.
All agreed that Christmas party went well, and we should plan to have similar next year. Brian happy to organise entertainment as soon as we confirm dates. 
Discussed September gathering. Ernie disappointed with attendance by members last year. Elaine and Mavis have spoken with club stewards who now have a website and facebook page. It was agreed that we work with them with regard to advertising and run this day as we have in the past. 
Confirm dates for events, May, Sept and Christmas with the cricket club. 
Subs for next year to remain the same.
AGM followed this meeting. 
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